
Thank you to the Cayman Masonic Children’s Foundation

Here at Miss Nadine’s Preschool
and Nursery the NCVO staff strive
to make mealtimes pleasant and
routine for our children.  Children
are encouraged to sit down, use
cutlery and eat at specific times.   
They are encouraged to try new
things, and discover new tastes.

We understand the high cost of
eating healthy, and our weekly
menus adhere to global guidelines
on creating the most nutritionally
balanced meals for preschooolers,
ensuring they get the vitamins
they need for their growing brains.

We have a professional kitchen
and two members of full time staff
who create a range of meals that
offer two servings of fruit, one
serving of vegetables, two or three
servings of grain (most of which
are whole grain), one dairy serving
and protein from meat and/or
legumes each and every day.  
Ensuring that on the days these
kids attend preschool, they are
guarenteed to get what they need
to grow.

Your donation of $15,000 equated to 5 months of groceries for the Preschool
and Nursery. That means your donation filled the tummies of these children
over 11,000 times!




